
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
May 14, 2012 

4th Street Bowl 
 
Meeting called to order by President Vince Itatani at 7:05pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Vince Itatani   
Men’s VP: Brandon Hirata 
Women’s VP: Karen Jeung 

Treasurer: Frank Lum 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Vacant, Vacant, TJ Yanuska, Jody Kawamura (NP) 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   Ken Gerard 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
San Jose Nikkei Srs Jim Nishimoto  
                                   Mary Higashihara 

Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
                                     Lynnie Itatani 
4th St. Tues. Trios       Ozzie Shimada (NP) 
 

 Also Present: 
 
Review of Minutes: 
No Changes 
Motion by Frank, Seconded by Naomi. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Deposit of Banquet ticket sales and paid out Koden. Money in and out of Tournament Account 
for Senior No-Tap tournament. Frank presented the financial results of the tournament.  
Current Account Balances as of 4/30/12: Association Acct. $6217.35, Tournament Acct. 
$10,020.10, JANBA Acct. $8000 (unchanged), Total for all accounts $24,237.45. 
Motion by TJ, Seconded by Karen 
 
Nisei Juniors 
City Tournament Results, Nisei Junior team and Individual won the Team, Singles and 
Doubles.  
 
Old Business 

• Senior No-Tap Event a few complaints about lane conditions too difficult, but evened 
the playing field. 

• Banquet Total of 197 participants signed up plus a few more TBD. Set up for screen 
and microphone. Still working on Prizes for Raffle. Draft of program went around for 
proof. Event on June 2nd. 
 

New Business 
• Fuzzy Shimada tournament preliminary discussion. Discussed eligibility rules based on 

the fact that several leagues or bowling centers have dissolved or closed. Decision to 
leave it the same. Tournament Dates September 29-30, 2012. Discussion about 
averages and what people will use, including USBC Composite Average. Will leave the 
same and just add small line about composite average and the ability for the 
committee to re-rate. Brandon still working on Japanese Museum for donation 



logistics. Brandon will ask about house to help with donation. Squad times schedule 
still the same. Vince and Brandon will input names and data in Karen’s absence. 
Tournament will guarantee first place prizes of $1000 (Team), $750 (Trios), $500 
(Doubles) essentially guaranteed $250 per person per event. Karen will make changes 
and run by committee. We will work on donations for tournament. 

• Senior No-Tap Doubles October 6th has been sanctioned for natural 300 and 11 in a 
row only. 

• Thank you to Mary Higashihara for being the Senior League Rep, Betty Fujii will take 
over for her and Jim will continue for another 2 year term.  

 
 
 
Next meeting: 
Monday, August 6, 2012 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Naomi seconded by Karen. 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 
 
 
Action Items: 
 
Brandon will ask about house to help with donation to Japanese Museum 
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